
 IMPORTANT NOTICE OF CHANGE  
 

MORGAN COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 
JULY 8th, 2024 AT 6:00 P.M. 

ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDING, 231 ENSIGN, FORT MORGAN, COLORADO 
 

ZONING AMENDMENTS 
 

Notice is hereby given that on the date and time above (or as soon as possible following the 
scheduled time) and at the location above, the Morgan County Planning Commission will NOT be 
conducting a public hearing on the following: 
 

1.) Land Use Chart   
 

2.) Reorganization and updates of definitions 
 

Public notice will be posted once a date has been determined. 
 
 
 

      Nicole Hay 
      Nicole Hay 
      Morgan County Planning Administrator 

 


